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S1 PARENT / CARER EVENING 
Monday 23rd January 

COURSE CHOICE INFORMATION 

EVENING (CURRENT S2) 

Tuesday 24th January 

S4 – S6 FORMAL ASSESSMENTS 
Tues 24th January – Fri 3rd February 

HT SURGERY 
Monday 30th January 

S3 TRACKING REPORT ISSUED 
Monday 30th January 

S3 PARENT / CARER EVENING 
Tuesday 7th February 

MID-TERM HOLIDAY 
Friday 10th & Monday 13th February 

STAFF INSET DAY (4) 
Tuesday 14th February 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   

 
 
 
   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
Harris Education and Recreation Association (HERA) 

 
 HERA are enrolling for their 
next block of 13 classes 
running in February and 
March, including new 
classes in Song writing, 
Understanding Poetry, Family history and Spanish.  
 
These evening classes are open for all parents, carers and young people to 
engage in.  If you are interested in participating in any of the classes, or wish 
more information, please use the following link: 
 
https://heradundee.org/hera-classes/ 

 
 

 
Cost of Living Crisis – Resources for families 

 
The following link, collated by Dundee City Council, may be of 
use to some / all of our families: 
 
Cost of Living Resources 
 
In these challenging times for many who live in our community, 
please do contact us, via the relevant guidance teacher if we 
can be of any other assistance.  We would do all we can to offer 
support. 
 

 
 
 

Formal Assessment Block and Study Leave (S4 – S6) 

 
As a reminder, a copy of our Formal Assessment timetable can be accessed here 
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S1 Parent / Carer Evening 

 
A reminder that our S1 Parent and Carer evening will be taking place next Monday (the 23rd of 
January) in the school building. The online booking system is now live, and parents should have 
received an email explaining the log in process. If you have any issues logging in or making 
appointments, please contact the school office. The booking system will close on Sunday.  
 
At the end of the evening (7pm), there will be a short 10-minute presentation on the United 
Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) in the tiered seating area, everyone is 
welcome to attend. If this falls outside your appointment times and you would like to receive 
information on the UNCRC please contact myself via the school office for further 
correspondence. I look forward to seeing you there.  

 
Please note, that due to the building work for our extension, there is no car parking available in 
the school. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


